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Rosenberg Corey

From: Doumit Matt

Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 12:47 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: FW: Yes on SB 687

 

 

MATT DOUMIT| Analyst 

Legislative Policy and Research Office 

Oregon State Capitol 

900 Court St NE Rm. 453 

Salem, OR 97301 

503-986-1514 

Senate Committee on Human Services 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Gmail [mailto:lalunoux@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, April 5, 2017 12:40 PM 

To: Sen.AlanOlsen@state.or.us; Sen.MichaelDembrow@state.or.us; Sen Knopp 

<Sen.TimKnopp@oregonlegislature.gov>; Sen MonnesAnderson <Sen.LaurieMonnesAnderson@oregonlegislature.gov>; 

Doumit Matt <Matt.Doumit@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: Yes on SB 687 

 

I am writing to ask you to support SB 687. Parents should not fear having their children taken from them for delayed or 

non vaccination when they visit a health care provider. There are many reasons a parent makes the choice to delay or 

not vaccinate and those choices are almost always educated and well informed. I have had friends threatened with CPS 

by doctors and nurses for this decision and that is unacceptable. As a mother and Oregonian this greatly concerns me.  

  

A Lunoux 

SE Portland OR 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


